-------- Original message --------
From: Sandra Houseman

Date: 8/20/18 1:21 PM (GMT-06:00)
To: [Plan Commission members]
Subject: Milwaukee Street project

Hello,

Thank you for the hard work and time involved in the Milwaukee Street project.

| live at - Sussex Lane and | do not support the suggestion of opening up
Buckingham Lane and Dawes Street as part of the project. Please look at ways to make
the park area more accessible from the other side which is now the back alley of
Woodman's, and not the residential sections.

I would also like to see more information in the plans about where the children will go
to school if additional housing is included in the development, Schenk and Whitehorse
are older buildings and there is already expected development on the Roysters side.
Thank you,

Sandra Houseman
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